
Your experience matters... 

We are listening 

First 5 is curious about Mental Health services available to birthing 

parents. Your input will help develop programs that meets the needs 

of  our community. The survey will ask a few questions about your                

satisfaction of  services you might have received, impacts to your 

overall wellbeing, and suggestions for improving services                     

to our County. 

Take 5 minutes to complete our  

Maternal Mental Health Survey  

and receive a gift for participating 

 

Access the survey 

Use this link or QR code to access the 

survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/

FPPRGF9 

Call Stephanie for more information at 760-872-1886. 


